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Pinwheels for Prevention® Event on April 5th at Charlotte Behavioral Health Care 
Highlights the Lasting Benefits of Investing in Healthy Child Development 

 
PUNTA GORDA, FL (March 29, 2022) ‐ Charlotte Behavioral Health Care is taking part in Prevent Child Abuse 
Florida’s Pinwheels for Prevention campaign by planting a pinwheel garden and distributing information on 
healthy child development and community services for families. The event will be held at Charlotte Behavioral 
Health Care (CBHC) on Tuesday, April 5 at 9:00 a.m.  
 
The community is invited this free event, and guests are encouraged to wear blue in support of Child Abuse 
Prevention Month. Guests may “plant” a pinwheel in the pinwheel garden, which will remain on display during 
the entire month of April. A group photo in the pinwheel garden will take place at 9:15 a.m. 
 
In addition, during the month of April, a table will be set up in the CBHC lobby with information on healthy 
child and family development.  
 
The Pinwheels for Prevention campaign is part of a national movement to change the way we think about 
prevention. The campaign focuses on community activities and public policies that prioritize healthy child 
development right from the start so abuse and neglect never begin.  
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